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I am writing in support of this measure to allow fair and open access to the Newberg 

pool.  This change will ensure a higher level of safety and enjoyment for  

many more families.  Outdoor recreation is vital to health and wellness in our 

community and this measure is a vital part of this picture.   

 

sincerely - boating, fishing, paddle boarder, wakeboarder, chill float and relaxer, 

swimmer of the Newberg pool for 30 + years 


